
 

 
New leadership at bridge club 
 
March 2017 - The Tamborine Mountain Bridge Club has elected John Youngman as President 
after long-serving leader Keith Bowman stepped down earlier this year.  
 

Keith has been made an Honorary Life Member of the 
Club for his years of service and leadership, 
particularly during the construction of the club's new 
premises.  
 
John Youngman told the club's annual general 
meeting last week that membership continues to grow 
and he extended a welcome to any people both on the 
Mountain and in the entire region who are interesting 
in exploring the game. He said the club is expanding 
its new member classes. 
 
Weekly competitions and the sense of camaraderie 
among players are growing. 
 
LEFT: Keith Bowman 

 

 


